

Jewish War Veterans of the United States of America

Chartered By an Act of Congress

1811 R Street, N.W. • Washington, D.C. 20009 • (202) 265-6280 • Fax (202) 234-5662 • Website: www.jwv.org • Email: nemagidson@jwv.org

David L. Magidson, Esq.

National Commander

March 21, 2006

The Honorable Mike Rogers 133 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Rogers:

The Jewish War Veterans of the USA (JWV) wholeheartedly supports the proposed "Respect for America's Fallen Heroes Act" and hopes that it will soon be enacted into law.

Those brave men and women who have made the ultimate sacrifice for their fellow Americans deserve the respect of all whom they serve. Their families should be allowed to bury them with the honor and respect they deserve. No group should be allowed to use the occasion of a military funeral to promote an agenda, no matter what the cause being espoused.

The proposed Act is mindful to protect the First Amendment rights we cherish while protecting the rights of our fallen heroes to be honored in death.

We support the Act as it is proposed and look forward to working with you and your colleagues to make it a reality.

Sincerely,

David L. Magidson

Said P. Flogishan

National Commander